
Cost of Living Strategy 

 

“The cost of living crisis means that borough residents and businesses need this 

council to be on their side more than ever before. 

“This new strategy sets out the wide range of support currently available, as well as 

the additional support that we will be delivering to target help where it is needed 

most. 

“As a co-operative council, our response will be delivered in partnership with others, 

building on the excellent work that many local organisations are already doing to 

help reduce the worst impacts of the cost of living crisis in their communities. 

“We will also join with other councils and partners to call on the Government to take 

immediate action to help people in Telford and Wrekin, and up and down the 

country, who are already struggling and to work with us to deliver long term 

solutions.” 

 


